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E-LEARNING GUIDANCE FOR STUDENTS & PARENTS 

● Ensure you have spoken to your child and have the details from their log-in access card. 
Please make a copy for safekeeping. 

● The logo shown on the right is on the homepage of our school website - this will simply 
take you to the Google website where you log in. 

● Take your child through the steps of logging in to their school Gmail account and 
become familiar with the platform. 

 

● After signing in, click on the ‘grid’ button on the top right of the screen. 
● Select the icon named ‘classroom’. This will take you to the area where all your child’s 

classes are located. 
● Each class will be managed by their class teacher and they are committed to assigning 

work - please respect and take advantage of this. 
 

● You have been invited to every class just as they are in a normal school day. 
● Once you are in the classroom, go through the work and complete as instructed. 
● Use your initiative in how you attempt your work -  teachers have done their very best! 
● Teachers are tracking student input and this will be followed up - be responsible and 

respect your education. 

 

YEAR 11 STUDENTS - IT IS VITAL THAT YOU ENGAGE WITH THIS! 
● Refer to the specific letter sent to Year 11 students by ​clicking here. 
● Year 11 have access to their usual lessons just the same as other year groups 

and are expected to be accessing work submitted. 
● As well as their normal lessons, another classroom has been created to support 

revision and share information regarding their exams. It is vital you check that 
they are accessing this and have accepted the ‘request’ that has already been 
sent. They can also access this manually by adding the class code below: 

○ izpujum 

 
IT IS VITAL THAT 
YOUR CHILDREN 

INTERACT IN ORDER 
TO ALIGN WITH ANY 
PREDICTED GRADES. 

 

● Parents were asked in advance to inform the school if there were any issues preventing E-Learning. If you 
have no internet, computer, tablet, smart tv or mobile phone, please contact the school for a printed work 
pack. Please note that this is of limited supply and understanding should be had in these circumstances. 

● Google Classroom can be used on a mobile device or tablet and downloaded free of charge. 
● All technical enquiries are to be emailed to: ​elearning@newsomehigh.kirklees.sch.uk 

 

 
 

https://newsomehigh.co.uk/wp-content/uploads/Y11-GCSE-Support.pdf
mailto:elearning@newsomehigh.kirklees.sch.uk

